
St Augustine’s Parish Pastoral Council  

June 2021 Liturgy Report 

Liturgies:  

                                                                                                                             

Confirmation – went smoothly for the three Masses at Yass. Well done to Diane and her 

team for all the great work behind the scenes in preparing the candidates, to Annabelle and 

the choir for the music, and to Fr Peter for a great job doing the confirmation. 

 

Corona Virus 

Still the same sign in/QR code and cleaning before Mass.  

Existing Covid Plan registered in place from last meeting.      

It is such a relief to have removed the blocking off every second pew, it is so much more 

comfortable for everybody in church now. Hopefully, it can stay that way.                                                         

We have also dropped the cleaning the pews before Mass. 

Eucharist: Still no visits to the homes.                                                                                                                                                               

Roster:  Current Roster now out up to end of August 2021, covering 4 months.  

Murrumbateman are still organising the liturgies for Sunday Mass.  

Altar Servers: Training has been done with the 5 new altar servers. We are now rotating 

them on with the current servers to gain experience, which they should get a turn every 

second week. We will put them on the new roster when it come out 

Thanks to Diane Carey for organising the power point for both weekend Masses and to 

Maree for putting the roster together. 

 

Peter Cleary 

 


